The Public Health Service visits CSUN

In the spring of 2003, the Environmental Health Officers Professional Advisory Committee held their annual meeting on the campus of the California State University, Northridge.

There were CSUN alumni...



CSUN Alum Vince Garcia discussed his experiences as a Lieutenant Commander.

There were internship opportunities



The Alaska program was discussed along with internship opportunities around the country

The Coast Guard is also a critical part of this group



Environmental Health Officers do some amazing work in protecting our coastlines from environmental insults.

The CDC was also represented...



These officers are involved in some of the most important epidemiological investigations in our nation.

The entire group fielded questions



• This kind of PHS representation has never occurred on a university campus!

Dr. Bellin addresses the group



The annual meeting discussed deployment strategies in Iraq and Afghanistan.

Dean Castillo addresses the group



The officer on the far left reports directly to the Surgeon General.

Dr. Hatfield addresses the group



The group was extremely supportive of our recruitment efforts in Environmental and Occupational Health.

The groups poses near the CSUN monument



It was an appropriate setting for a group that responds to emergencies of all kinds.